
	 	

PUBLIC	NOTICE
	

Temporary	closure	of	Hazelwick	Avenue,	Three	Bridges,	18th
October	2021

	

NOTICE	IS	HEREBY	GIVEN	that	from	the	date	specified	below,	West	Sussex
County	Council	has	temporarily	closed	to	all	traffic	Hazelwick	Avenue,	in	the	Crawley	District	(B)
under	Section	14(2)	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984,	as	amended,	on	Hazelwick
Avenue	Northbourn	carriageway.

The	temporary	closure	is	scheduled	to	commence	on	18th	October	2021	for	up	to	5	days	(It	is
estimated	to	be	completed	on	18th	October	2021)		and	is	required	for	the	safety	of	the	public
and	workforce	while	SSE	on	behalf	of	West	Sussex	County	Council	undertakes	an	Off	Peak	road
closure	for	street	lighting	repair	and	maintenance.	The	work	will	take	place	on	Hazlewick
Avenue	Northbourn	carriageway.	Closure	points	-	Crawley	Avenue	roundabout	and	Hazelwick
Road.

The	restriction	will	be	in	place	off	peak	only	from	09:30	until	14:30

An	alternative	route	will	be	signed	on	site	but	please	visit		https://one.network/?tm=122931779
for	more	details.

Access	for	emergency	service	vehicles	and	pedestrians	will	be	maintained	at	all	times	during
the	closure.

For	information	regarding	this	closure	please	contact	SSE	on	behalf	of	West	Sussex	County
Council	441444873414	who	will	able	to	assit	with	scope	of	these	works.

	

Dated:	22nd	July	2021
Matt	Davey

Director	of	Highways,	Transport	and	Planning

	

West	Sussex	County	Council

Report	a	problem	with	a	road	or	pavement	or	raise	a	highways	related	enquiry

Follow	us	at	@WSHighways

Email:	ttro@westsussex.gov.uk

	

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/report-a-problem-with-a-road-or-pavement/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/make-an-enquiry-about-a-road-or-pavement/
http://twitter.com/WShighways
mailto:ttro@westsussex.gov.uk


	

	


